


 

 

        Shortly before our winter break the CPD Community 

Liaison Precinct 16 dropped by to leave some gifts for some of 

our Lindbergh Families. While they were here, they also took a 

moment to wish our Zooming 5th grade a Happy Holiday.  

Lindbergh Elementary would like to Thank them 

for the Holiday gifts that were so generously donated to some 

of our Lindbergh families. 

Thank you for your support and your commitment to 
protect and serve our community. 


